2018 NEBRASKA PERSONAL FINANCE INSTITUTE
July 10-12, 2018
Nebraska’s Personal Finance Institute to be held at the University of NE-Lincoln July 10, 11, and 12, 2018.

Participants will each receive a $450 honorarium. Each participant who travels further than 60 miles one
way will also be eligible to receive mileage reimbursement for one round trip to Lincoln from his/her
home. Meals are included but participants must pay for their own lodging. A room block will be reserved
at The Graduate for those who wish to stay overnight. To be eligible to receive the $450 honorarium,
those attending must participate in all aspects of the Institute, including pre-work, evening meals and
W/!se certification pretest and exam.

The Personal Finance Institute will be offered as an optional 3-hour graduate credit on-campus course
from July 10-12, 2018. Accepted participants may enroll for graduate credit from either Wayne State
College or UNL.

To register you must complete the online Personal Finance Institute application and submit your $100
refundable deposit. Your check will be held and returned to you the final day of the Institute.

The Personal Finance Institute is limited to the first 30 completed registrations. Register online, after
October 1%, at https://go.unl.edu/Fininstitute2018 online application, which is due by March 30.

Prior to the Personal Finance Institute, registrants are required to read and complete textbook homework
assignments and readings to be emailed prior to the workshop to the Institute presenters. The pre-work
will assist the presenters in customizing instruction to better prepare you for the end-of-workshop
certification testing. More information will be provided as the date draws near.

Any Nebraska middle school, secondary and/or 2- or 4-year college educator who intends to implement
personal finance into their curriculum is eligible for the Personal Finance Institute. Those participating
in the Institute should understand that they are responsible for paying their tuition, if choosing to take for
credit, prior to the Institute. Off-site lodging is your own responsibility, although a discounted housing
block will be established.

At the end of the training, teachers are required to take the W!SE financial literacy certification exam.
Passing or failing this literacy certification exam will not affect the course grade. However, being able to
add an industry certification to your teaching resume is a valuable aspect of professional development!

Participants are required to attend the entire on-campus training sessions, including evening meals, for
the 3 days of the Institute, plus take the literacy certification exam. The Institute will run approximately
from 8:30 am each day and conclude around 7:30 pm on Tuesday and Wednesday, and 4 pm on Thursday.
Your registration indicates your commitment to fully attend and participate in the Personal Finance
Institute.



Participants should bring a laptop for use throughout the Institute. Dress is business casual. Rooms can
be chilly — please bring a sweater or jacket.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Sydney Kobza, NDE Career Field Specialist, sydney.kobza@nebraska.gov

Or Jennifer Davidson, President, NCEE, jdavidson2@unl.edu




